
Winter Garbage/Recyclables Schedule 

Effective beginning on Sept. 16, 2024 

 

 

   RESIDENTS     BUSINESSES 

 

MONDAY Big Moose     Big Moose 

   Eagle Bay     Eagle Bay 

   Rondaxe     Rondaxe 

   North Shore Road    North Shore Road 

   Tuttle Road     Tuttle Road 

   Hollister Road     Carter Road 

         Old Forge 

   

TUESDAY Thendara     Thendara 

   Joy Tract 

   McKeever 

   Minnehaha 

Okara 

   South Shore Road 

   Fletcher Road 

   South Shore Acres 

   Petrie Road  

   Hollywood Hills Road 

 

THURSDAY       Stillwater 

         Big Moose 

         Eagle Bay 

         North Shore Road 

  

FRIDAY Old Forge     Old Forge 

         Minnehaha 

         Thendara  

 

 

• Garbage must be put out on the day of pickup by 7 a.m. 

• You must separate your recyclables from your garbage; recycling posters are available at 

the Information Center.  

• Clear bags must be used for garbage. Bags that cannot be seen through will not be picked 

up. 

• Recycling for pickup should be bag-less in a recycling bin with a decal; decals are 

available at the Information Center. Plastic bags like dry cleaning bags, grocery bags, and 

plastic wrap ARE NOT RECYCLABLE. They should be put in the garbage. Cardboard 

must be cut into pieces smaller than 3’ X 3’.  

• If you place your garbage and recyclables in solid wood box for pickup, please have a 

flag (similar to ones used on a mail boxes) to indicate that your garbage needs to be 

picked up.   

• Shoveling and/or plowing of garbage boxes and dumpsters is your responsibility. If the 

DPW workers can’t get to it, they can’t pick it up.  

• OFF-SEASON TRANSFER STATIONS HOURS, start OCT. 14-WEDNESDAYS 

ONLY 8AM to NOON, 1-4PM and Sundays 8AM-NOON.  

•  

Please note: All people utilizing the transfer station must have a Town of Webb window cling for 

their car, or all bags of garbage or recycling must have a Town of Webb sticker on them. Stickers 

are $2 each and can be purchased at the Information Center or from the town clerk. 

 
Thank you, 

Scott Gaffney, DPW Superintendent 

 


